From: Tom Thompson

To: DBEDT LUC
Subject: Planning Dept Irresponsible East side overdevelopment
Date: Tuesday, December 18, 2018 10:51:23 AM

Our bottom-line recommendation to the Land Use Commission:

We are recommending Alternative 1, the No Action Alternative from the
second Draft Environmental Impact Statement. Under this alternative, no
action will be taken and the project area would remain zoned agriculture.
Hokua Place would not be built. The land would remain in the state land use
Agricultural District.

Kauai has reached a tipping point and we must act now to preserve our
reefs, beaches, forests, streams and rural lifestyle. Let's kokua Kauai before
it's too late!

Tom Thompson
808.631.6623
tomthompson300@gmail.com

The cure for anything is salt water: sweat, tears or the sea.

Isak Dinesen
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